
SHOALHAVEN PC USERS GROUP  

April 2022 

Club Meeting  scheduled for 

Friday, March 15 at 7.30pm 

Special Interest Group Sunday 17 at 1.00 pm 

Freque 
Dear Members and Friends, 

 

Easter is a time for many of us to celebrate and spend time with those who 

share life’s journey. It also occurs this year on the same weekend that our 

computer group traditionally meets. 

Our meetings on Friday and Sunday will occur as scheduled for those still in 

town and able to meet. For those with other commitments, we understand and 

will think of you as we gather. 

Several of you are dealing with health and other problems that restrict your 

ability to choose where and when you can be involved. 

I sincerely wish that Easter this year is one of peace and friendship for you and 

those closest to you 

If all goes well, I hope to write a ‘normal’ letter in a week or two to reflect 

club activities and news. 

Take care, 

Frank   

 


